
Kare Bears website updated frequently to reflect latest 
information 
Sunday, March 15, 2020 

 

Kare Bears is keeping their website, https://karebears.org, updated with the latest 

information.  Call  Kare Bears House (623-536-1200), if you have any questions for them. 

 

Source: Mark Pelletier, Webmaster, Kare Bears 

 


